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October 9, 2019 
 
 
Ms. Patricia Davis, P.E. 
City Engineer 
City of Pflugerville, Texas  
15500 Sun Light Near Way, #B, Bldg 6 
Pflugerville, Texas 78691 
 
Re:  Central Wastewater Treatment Plant Expansion  
 
Dear Ms. Davis: 
 
Freese and Nichols has reviewed the three competitive sealed proposals received by the City on 
September 26, 2019 for the Central Wastewater Treatment Plant Expansion Project.  Based on our 
review of all proposals and having observed the proposal evaluation process by the City’s proposal 
review committee, Freese and Nichols concurs with the determination made by the City’s proposal 
review committee that the proposal of BAR Constructors, Inc. in the amount of $41,863,737.00 and 
schedule to achieve substantial completion of 693 days, is the best value proposal to the City of 
Pflugerville, and we recommend award of the contract to BAR Constructors, Inc.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kendall King, P.E.  
Vice President  
 
cc: Matt Gaughan, Plus Six Engineering  
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